
 

 

 
 

 
The Administration of Union Territory of Ladakh 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY LAHDC, KARGIL SUB-ORDINATE 

SERVICE RECRUITMENT BOARD.  

Phone 01985-232452                                                                                                 E.mail:secdssrbkgl333@gmail.com 

 

 
 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 
             It is notified for the information of all the Concerned Candidates that the LAHDC-

KSSRB, Kargil examinations scheduled from 7th of May, 2023, is hereby postponed as decided 

by the Board in the meeting held under the Chairmanship of Hon’ble CEC, Kargil on 28th of 

April 2023. 

     

         This move has been necessitated due number of representations received from the 

candidates in the office of Hon’ble CEC LAHDC Kargil, and Deputy Commissioner/CEO LAHDC 

Kargil for postponement of the examination as the scheduled Date clashes with NEET 

examination which is also taking place on 7th of May, making the centres identified for the 

KSSRB_LAHDC examination unavailable on the given date.  

 

          In view of the above-mentioned facts and circumstance, the tentative dates notified 

vide KSSRB/Exam-date/2023/680-83, Dated: 27-02-2023 are revised and the new dates for 

all three categories of the examination shall be as indicated below; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


